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Jo-Anne Galarneau, Executive Director and Board Secretary 
Tel: 709-726-8600 / Website: www.pub.nl.ca / E-mail: jgalarneau@pub.nl.ca 

 
E-mail:  dfoley@newfoundlandpower.com 
 
2024-10-08 
 
Dominic Foley 
Legal Counsel 
Newfoundland Power Inc. 
55 Kenmount Road 
P.O. Box 8910 
St. John’s, NL  A1B 3P6 

 

 
Dear Sir: 
 
Re:  Newfoundland Power Inc. - 2025 Capital Budget Application  

To NP - Requests for Information 
 
Enclosed are Requests for Information PUB-NP-049 to PUB-NP-050 regarding the above-noted 
application.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Board's Legal Counsel, Ms. Jacqui 
Glynn, by email, jglynn@pub.nl.ca or by telephone 709-726-6781. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jo-Anne Galarneau 
Executive Director and Board Secretary 
 
JG/cj 
Enclosure 
 
ecc Newfoundland Power Inc. 

NP Regulatory, E-mail: regulatory@newfoundlandpower.com 
Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro 
Shirley Walsh, E-mail: shirleywalsh@nlh.nl.ca 
NLH Regulatory, E-mail: nlhregulatory@nlh.nl.ca 

Consumer Advocate 
Dennis Browne, KC, E-mail: dbrowne@bfma-law.com 
Stephen Fitzgerald, KC, E-mail: sfitzgerald@bfma-law.com 
Sarah Fitzgerald, E-mail: sarahfitzgerald@bfma-law.com 
Bernice Bailey, E-mail: bbailey@bfma-law.com 
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IN THE MATTER OF the Public 1 
Utilities Act, (the “Act”); and 2 
 3 
IN THE MATTER OF an application by 4 
Newfoundland Power Inc. for an order  5 
pursuant to sections 41 and 78 of the Act: 6 
(a) approving its 2025 Capital Budget; and 7 
(b) fixing and determining its 2023 rate base. 8 
 
 

 
PUBLIC UTILITIES BOARD 

REQUESTS FOR INFORMATION 
 

PUB-NP-049 to PUB-NP-050 
 

Issued: October 8, 2024 
 

 



 2 

PUB-NP-049 Further to the response to PUB-NP-034, page 2, given the experience with the 1 
budget estimation for the Transmission Line 94L Rebuild project, would 2 
Newfoundland Power consider conducting field level geotechnical testing to aid 3 
in the development of budgetary estimates for the four future Transmission Line 4 
Rebuild projects that will involve similar terrain as referenced in the response to 5 
PUB-NP-020? 6 

 7 
PUB-NP-050 Further to the response to PUB-NP-039, page 2, how has Newfoundland Power 8 

satisfied itself that the building does not constitute an imminent or immediate risk 9 
or danger to the health or safety of employees? 10 

 
 
 
DATED at St. John’s, Newfoundland this 8th day of October, 2024. 

 
 

   BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF PUBLIC UTILITIES 
 
 
        Per  

 
______________________________ 
Jo-Anne Galarneau 
Executive Director and Board Secretary 
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